
Assassination Records Review Board 
600 E Street NW   Room 208 

Washington, DC  20004 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 23, 1994 
 
 
Ms. Carmelita R. Pratt 
20026 Gateshead Circle 
Germantown, MD  20876 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pratt: 
 
We appreciate your recent interest in working with the Assassination Records Review Board.  
After a careful search,  we have selected another candidate for the position.  Since we were 
impressed with your credentials, we hope to be able to consider you for future vacancies.   
 
Again, thank you for your interest. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tel: (202) 724-0088  Fax: (202) 724-0457 


